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Figure S1: Correspondence between Miss Melville and Muriel Robertson.  A: Transcript of questionnaire sent to Muriel Robertson by Miss Melville on behalf of the Committee considering whether to open the Consular and Diplomatic Service to women. B: Muriel Robertson’s handwritten reply (page 1). C: Transcript of Muriel’s reply.  University of Glasgow Archive Services, Queen Margaret College collection, GB248 DC 233/2/10/7/11.


